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2nd March 2023 
 
 

National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
Exchange plaza, 
Bandra-Kurla Complex, 
Bandra (E), Mumbai – 400051. 

 

Scrip Code: ADANIENT 
 

 

 
Kind Attn. Mr. Binoy Yohannan, Associate Vice President, Surveillance 
 
 

Dear Sir,  
 
Sub.: Clarification on recent news item appeared on “Website-

www.economictimes.com” dated March 01, 2023 captioned “Adani says has 
secured $3 billion credit from sovereign wealth fund” 

 
Ref: Your letter no. NSE/CM/Surveillance/12836, dated March 1, 2023 
 
This refers to your email seeking clarification on the above news item.  
  
We would like to clarify that the said news item appears to be a market rumour and 
hence it would be inappropriate on our part to comment on it. 
   
We wish to confirm that we have made and will continue to make disclosures in 
compliance with our obligations under SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 
Requirements) Regulations, 2015 and our agreements with the stock exchanges. 
 

You are requested to take the above on your records. 
                    
Thanking you, 
 
Yours faithfully, 
For Adani Enterprises Limited 
 
 
 
Jatin Jalundhwala 
Company Secretary &  
Joint President (Legal) 
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2nd March 2023 
 
BSE Limited 
P J Towers, 
Dalal Street, 
Mumbai – 400001. 

 

 

Scrip Code: 512599 
 

 
 

Kind Attn. Mr. Harshad Naik, Deputy Manager, Listing Compliance 
 
Dear Sir,  
 
Sub.: Clarification on recent news item appeared on “Website-

www.economictimes.com” dated March 01, 2023 captioned “Adani says has 
secured $3 billion credit from sovereign wealth fund” 

 
 
This refers to your email seeking clarification on the above news item.  
  
We would like to clarify that the said news item appears to be a market rumour and 
hence it would be inappropriate on our part to comment on it. 
   
We wish to confirm that we have made and will continue to make disclosures in 
compliance with our obligations under SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 
Requirements) Regulations, 2015 and our agreements with the stock exchanges. 
 

You are requested to take the above on your records. 
                    
Thanking you, 
 
Yours faithfully, 
For Adani Enterprises Limited 
 
 
 
Jatin Jalundhwala 
Company Secretary &  
Joint President (Legal) 
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